
 
 

  

DATE:  December 6, 2022                                ACTION: 
 
TO:  Board of Directors 
 
FROM:  Sr. Member Services Manager 
 
RE: APPROVAL – Revise Rule GR.4.2c Maximum Number of Permits 
 
 
Background 
 
Staff is recommending to simply change the allocation of garage sale permits to run per the 
fiscal year instead of the calendar year. Most other processes run per the fiscal year 
(assessments, boat registration, dock slip registration, etc.) and this change will provide 
consistency and easier tracking for the Member Services department and its staff.  
 
Fiscal Impact 
 
None 
 
 
Recommendation 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Directors approve to revise rule GR.4.2c as attached. 
 

 
___________________________________  
Amanda Moore, Member Services Manager 



Current Rule 
 
GR.4.2c Maximum Number of Permits 
 
No more than three (3) permits per household in a calendar year.  
 
Proposed Revision (Redlined) 

GR.4.2c Maximum Number of Permits 
 
No more than three (3) permits per household in a calendar year fiscal year.  
 

Revised Rule 

GR.4.2c Maximum Number of Permits 
 
No more than three (3) permits per household in a fiscal year.  
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